
 

 

                         

                          
 

**Attention ORCA Members** 
Free Audit on Your Payment Processing Costs 

 

• Did you know that 90% of all business owners in Canada are currently 
being overcharged on credit card payment processing rates and fees?   
 

• North Summit Payments will audit all your rates/fees free of charge and 
let you know if you are being overcharged (no obligation to switch) 
 

• We will prepare a free cost comparison and let you know how much we 
can save your business per month and per year (no obligation to switch) 
 

• We have saved business owners as much as $70,000 a year on processing 
fees with our audit service. 
 

• This is a free service for all ORCA members! Our goal is to help each 
member who is interested in reducing their credit card fees.   
 

The process is easy and simple:  
 

Email your current payment processing statement to: 
Shayne@northsummitpayments.com.   
 
North Summit Payments will provide a complete audit revealing your 
savings. 

www.northsummitpayments.com 
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